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Secondary Admissions 
 

Dear Parent(s)//Carer(s) 
 
I am writing to inform you of some important information regarding your child’s 
admission to secondary school.  
 
All year 7 applications must be completed online. This information can be found at 
www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/ . 
  
The closing date for application is 31st October 2019. If you do not apply by this date, 
your child is extremely unlikely to receive their first choice. We will be running a 
session for all current Year 6 parents to attend on Thursday 10th October between 3 
– 3.30 pm.  You will need to have your email address with you for us to be able to 
help. Please come to the school office.  
 
If you are unable to make this session you can make an appointment with Ms Brewer 
or Mr Pohlodko by phoning the school on 209877 option 1 and they will be able to 
help you with the process. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Fisk 
Deputy Head 
 

 
I have read and understood the letter about my child’s transfer to secondary school 
next year.  
 
I will be attending the briefing session for parents         Yes / No 
 

I will be making an appointment to see Ms Brewer or    Yes / No 
 
Mr Pohlodko 

  
Child’s name ____________________ Class ___  Parent’s signature ____________ 
  

http://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/

